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PRESS RELEASE – March 18, 2020 

 

 

This is a message for all Gonzales ISD Students and Families, 

 

GISD Administration, along with the City of Gonzales, are working to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our 

students and families are top priority. On Monday, March 16th, Mayor Kacir and Superintendent Schumacher 

decided to extend spring break by one additional week.  At this moment, plans are for school to resume on 

Monday, March 30th.  The board of education, administration and community leaders will monitor and re-evaluate 

the situation next week to determine if further extensions are in the best interest of our students and community. 

We will communicate those decisions as they are made. 

 

The district administration is working to develop a plan on how to provide the students with the best instruction 

and other services during this time.  Additional guidance and resources will be shared soon.   

Please be watching for an online survey that will soon be shared with ALL GISD families.   We ask each family to 

take time to complete this survey to assist the district and community in gathering information in order to better 

meet the needs our students and families.   

 

Gonzales ISD will continue to keep you updated on new information.  Please watch the district Facebook and 

webpage for more information.   

 

Thank you!  Together we will overcome this challenge.   
 

 


